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End of Year Activities 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 
This note is to inform our school community of a few key dates coming up as this year is quickly drawing 
to an end. 
 
Next Wednesday 2 December there will be a whole school combined scripture assembly. 
 
Our annual school presentation day will be held the following Wednesday 9 of December at 2pm in the 
school hall. 
Presentation day recognises students across the school that have applied themselves exceptionally well to 
their learning consistently throughout the year. We also recognise students for outstanding citizenship, 
commitment to extra-curricular activities and attendance. 
Parents/Caregivers will be allowed to attend our annual presentation day which is very pleasing news for 
all. However, at this point in time we have to set a limit to 1 parent/caregiver per family as the 1.5 metres 
of physical distance still applies. To help us plan and organise this we are requesting that any adults who 
would like to attend register their interest on the note below so we have some idea of numbers and are 
able to adequately organise the event to comply with COVID safe guidelines for schools. 
 
Our Year 6 students will attend their 2021 high school on Tuesday 1 December for an orientation day. The 
year 6 students will attend their farewell on Thursday 3 December at Parramatta leagues from 4-7pm 
and a special Yr 6 farewell assembly will be held on Friday 11 December at 2.15pm. 
 
School reports will be sent home on Monday the 14 December and the last day for all students this year 
is Wednesday 16 December 2020. 
 
School will resume in 2021 on Friday 29 January 2021 for students in year 1-year 6. 
 
 
Please return the slip below by Wednesday 2 December 2020 to register your interest.  
 
Adele Koulouris 
Acting Deputy Principal 
 
 
 
I would like to register to attend the TEPS presentation day assembly on Wednesday 9 December at 2pm. 
 
Name ________________________________________________________ 
 
Please provide your child/rens family name on the line below and the class/es they are in 
 
 _____________________________________________________________________________ 


	Toongabbie East Public School

